August 2017 Welcome Letter

Dear 7th Grade Pod Students/Parents,

Welcome to the 7th grade! We look forward to an exciting year of outstanding learning and collaboration. The 7th grade pod consists of the following staff members:

Jan Dwinnells - Science/Team Leader jan.dwinnells@sau24.org

Holly Wilson - Social Studies hollis.wilson@sau24.org

Zach Camenker - English Language Arts zach.camenker@sau24.org

Linda Riendeau - Math linda.riendeau@sau24.org

Lindsay Sargent - Special Education Inclusion Facilitator lindsay.sargent@sau24.org

Lyndsay Curtis - Class 1 Inclusion Facilitator lyndsay.curtis@sau24.org

We believe that the most valuable tool for accessing your child's academic curriculum and daily schedule is our Grade 7 website. This can be accessed via the Weare Middle School website by going to the "Students" tab and clicking on "Homework Info & Help." There, you will find our team site, which is used in place of individual teacher webpages.

To promote responsibility, independence, organizational skills, and respect, we have developed a few guidelines that all students are expected to follow:

- 1. Come to class each day with all necessary materials. See pod supply list on the WMS website.
- 2. Come to class with homework, prepared to participate.
- 3. Come to school well rested and well nourished.
- 4. Come to class with a respectful and friendly attitude towards others.

Please refer to the 2017 Grade 7 School Supply List as you are shopping for school supplies for this year. Communication regarding your child's academic progress is important to us. Please feel free to contact us at any time.

We hope you and your family enjoy the rest of the summer and we look forward to seeing you on the first day!

Sincerely, The 7th Grade Team